
Rockledge Mens Club Minutes – September 12, 2023 

 

Meeting was held at Butterfly Restaurant and was called to order at 6:02. 

Attending:  Cunningham, Sack, Roberts, Schuster, Caswell, Pasternack, Burrill. 

March minutes.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the June minutes.  Motion carried. 

Pro Report (Andrew):   Jeff reported he spoke to Andrew and the course may lose money again in 2023.  

This could lead to an increase in season ticket prices for 2024.  

Treasurer (Norm):  Norm provided an update for the Board of the treasurers report and a motion was 

made and seconded to approve the report.  The motion carried.  Norm continues to research payment 

options for members to pay their dues by options other than check (VENMO, PAYPAL and Credit Card).  

A decision will be made in early 2024 on which option to implement. 

Tournament (Kevin):  Kevin presented the on the tournament committee.  The following key items were 

highlighted: 

• Tournament participation has been outstanding to date, despite all of the rain. 

• BOD agreed to keep the close to pin prizes for mens club events going forward. 

• The tournament budget is still on target for the year. 

• The BOD discussed a complaint received concerning an ABCD tournament scheduled for 9/17.  

The tournament committee tries to not schedule anything on key holidays but missed this date 

in 2023. 

o NOTE:  The complaint was subsequently resolved by Jeff and Kevin and the tournament 

committee will strive to not schedule on key holidays in the future. 

Membership and Sponsorship (Joe):  No report.  Jeff indicated the final count is 337 members, in line 

with previous years.  There were 56 new members for 2023.  Joe will continue to be membership chair 

for 2024.   Sponsorship will be taken over by the !st VP (Barry). 

Handicap (Andrew):  Andrew will work on developing a review process to look for and identify any 

trends.   The BOD also discussed that an education process is needed to inform members on the 

importance of turning in ALL scores and entering their scores correctly. 

Website (Steve):  Nothing new to report.  All is going well. 

New Business: 

(1) The closer for 10/22 was discussed.  The annual meeting will be held as a breakfast meeting 

prior to this final event in the Rockledge Grille.  Door prizes will be awarded. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26. 

Rick Roberts 

Next Board Meeting:   October 9, 2023 at Butterfly at 6:00pm.   Please note this is a Monday. 


